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The AASP/NJ has partnered with The Hertz Corporation 

to bring members a new revenue-generating benefit. 

 
AASP/NJ Members can receive a monthly rebate check for each 

customer referred to Hertz and the greater the number of 
referrals, the bigger the check. 

 

Hertz is also seeking members with an interest in 

opening a local Hertz Office at the shop to better fulfill 

customer needs. 

 

 

DON’T WAIT 

 

GET SET UP ON THE AASP/NJ-HERTZ RENTAL 

REFERRAL PROGRAM TODAY!  

 

Visit the AASP/NJ Website at www.aaspnj.org and  

click on the Hertz link on the main page to find the 

closest Hertz location or to get set-up on the program 

or contact Territory Manager Emily J. Ruben at  

703-655-3170 for more details. 

http://www.aaspnj.org/

